


The Panorama Towers is a twin, 33 
story, 635 unit luxury condominium 
high rise just off the Las Vegas strip 
which opened in 2006. At the time of 
construction a total of four conventional 
water softeners were installed on the 
ground floor and top floor of each 

tower to treat the hot water services.
In early 2013 one of the softeners 
required extensive repairs and the 
management company decided to 
investigate the use of Aqua-Rex. A total 
of four Aqua-Rex units were installed 
in place of one of the softeners and 
an extensive evaluation program was 
carried out over the next six months.

In December 2013 the HOA approved 
the purchase of additional Aqua-Rex 
units to treat both towers to replace the 
softeners entirely. As well as treating 
the hot water, these units also treat 
the previously unsoftened cold water 
services. This means that scaling is 
reduced in mixing valves, shower 
heads and faucets, whereas previously 

they all sufferd from this problem. The 
residents thus enjoy less scale problems 
than previously.

The cost of the installation was around 
$55,000 for both Towers using multiple 
Aqua-Rex in each pressure zone. 
The resultant savings in the first year 
of installation were calculated to be 
around $168,000 and over three 
years the savings are anticipated to 
be in excess of $500,000. No further 
expenditure for treating hard water is 
expected over the life of the building 
apart from electrical running costs of 
around $200 per annum. 

The property management company, 
First Service Residential, has de-
commissioned softeners and installed 
Aqua-Rex in four further Condominium 
properties in Las Vegas, The Martin, 
One Las Vegas, the Juhl and the Ogden.

				       REPLACES WATER SOFTENERS 
AT THE PANORAMA TOWERS

AQUA-REX TRIAL IN THE TREASURE ISLAND HOTEL 
Aqua-Rex conducted a trial in the Treasure Island hotel tower installing a unit on the cold water services to the upper floors 
of the tower. The first picture shows the shower head in room 32020 on December 30th 2010 at the time the Aqua-Rex 
WK5 unit was installed. It is quite heavily scaled, both on the chrome ring and the centre section. Only an acid wash would 
remove this scale. 

On January 26th 2011, a month later, the chrome ring 
was removed and wiped with a soft cloth. The residual 
scale came off with the cloth, leaving the ring virtually 
scale free. 

The complete shower head is shown on March 29th 
looking like new after three months treatment from 
Aqua-Rex. The savings in chemicals and cleaning time 
by using Aqua-Rex are considerable plus the guest 
experience is significantly enhanced.
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